
   Woolgrove School, Special Needs Academy  

Proposed School Expansion Plans  
Please rate the questions below using this scale:   

1. Strongly agree  

2. Agree   

3. Neither agree nor disagree   

4. Disagree   

5. Strongly disagree   

Rating    

  More special school places are needed for children and young people in Hertfordshire  

  More local provision reduces the need for longer journeys and helps children and young 
people to play a more active role in their home community  

  I am in agreement with the proposal to increase the pupil number in Woolgrove School’s  

Funding Agreement  

  

  

Please tick  Please tick one of the following I am a:  

  Parent/carer of a pupil at Woolgrove School Special Needs Academy  

  Parent/carer of a child with SEN attending another school   

  Staff member at Woolgrove School, Special Needs Academy  

  Professional working in schools   

  Other – Please state   

  

Do you have any other comments about this proposal? If so, please use the space below (Continue on an 

additional sheet if necessary).  Please return to the school office by 14th October 2025:  

Consultation, Woolgrove School, Special Needs Academy, Pryor Way, Letchworth, SG6 2PT  

                                                                                                                               

                        
                              Richard Pritchard Lead Designated Safeguarding Lead              


